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Southern Humboldt Fire Safe Council

P.O. Box 71 

SOUTHERN HUMBOLDT 

FireSafe 
Pl•l!IOOtall 

Redway, CA 95560 

July 12, 2022 

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 

825 5th Street 

Eureka, CA 95501 

Dear Humboldt County Board of Supervisors: 

The Southern Humboldt Fire Safe Council (SHFSC) would like to recommend appointing Kathy Weber as 

the primary SHFSC representative on the Humboldt Council Fire Safe Council (HCFSC). Kathy would 

replace long-time primary member Bill Eastwood. 

Bill, who has served faithfully on the HCFSC since 2010, is stepping off the council (still active on the 

SHFSC) with an intent to bring his deep knowledge and experience with fire and fire preparedness to 

other enterprises. 

Kathy, a SHFSC member, has been attending HCFSC meetings regularly, is up on the council's business, 

and active in communicating with the rest of the SHFSC and neighborhood groups about relevant 

developments. She has a long history of involvement with volunteer fire departments, community 

organizing, and fire preparation education. She is currently a board member of the Briceland FPD. She

has been indefatigable about distributing information through tabling and relationships with local 

businesses. She is knowledgeable about resources and helpful to new neighborhood groups forming. 

Kathy's contact information: 
P.O.Box 1328 
707-986-7705 
kweberhum@gmail.com

The nominations were approved by the Southern Humboldt Fire Safe Council at our meeting on July 7, 

2022. Thank you for considering these changes to our representation on the HCFSC. Please feel free to 

contact me with any questions. 

Si¥�/} 

Gail Eastwood 

Chair, Southern Humboldt Fire Safe Council 


